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October 2, 2015 

Dear School 34 Families, 

It was very nice to see so many of you at our Open House. It is clear that we have a supportive community of families and 
students.  We are now officially in October. Students are settled in with routines and procedures. We have been diligent with 
explaining our expectations.  We are all at school to learn. Just like last year, if we work together and focus on student 
learning, each student will continue to grow. Please reinforce at home the importance of being a student and good citizen at 
school. 

Parent Teacher Conference Day is on October 15th from 3:30PM-5:00PM. This time is valuable for both parents and 
teachers. We need to hear from you about your children and how they learn best. Parents have invaluable insight that will 
help his/her child to develop in school. Teachers can provide you with information that will help you work with your 
children at home. Together we can make remarkable progress.  

There are some important dates below. Please review and let me know if you have any questions. 

x October 9, 2015 – Superintendent’s Conference Day – No School for students 
x October 12, 2015 – Columbus Day – No School 
x October 15, 2015 – Parent Teacher Conferences – 3:30PM – 5:00PM – Please check with your child’s teacher to 

sign up for a time if you haven’t already done so.  
x October 16, 2015 – Picture Day – Please compete the form. Additional copies are on our website.  

 

Additional Important Information: 

x Any changes to your child’s transportation must be done before 2:00PM. We send the bus list to teachers at 
2:30PM. It is difficult to make adjustments after 2:30PM. Please help us ensure we have a safe and effective 
dismissal for our students. 

x Please visit our school website. On the home page is a parent survey. School #34 would love to hear from you. 
Please take a few moments to complete the survey.  

On the back of this letter is a “book log” to help keep track of the books your child reads. Once your child completes the 
“book log,” please sign it and have your child return it to the main office. Once completed,  your child can choose a new 
book to keep. By practicing reading every night for 30 minutes students will increase their vocabulary, fluency, 
comprehension and success at school. 
 
September was a great start to the year!  We appreciate your continued support as we work to provide the best educational 
opportunities for your children. Please let me know if you have any questions.  I look forward to seeing you on October 15th.  

Sincerely, 

 

Dr. Carmine Peluso                  
Principal 


